
This half term, Year 1 will be learning about the following topics:

	Literacy
	Our topic will be on pets and we will be reading stories, poems and information texts linked to this ; Segmenting multisyllabic words for reading and writing; Understanding and using sentences with full stops and capital letters.

	Numeracy
	Counting, reading, writing and ordering numbers; addition doubles; pairs of numbers totalling 10; 10 more/less than any given number to 20; subtraction as difference; telling the time; make and describe models and patterns.

	Science
	We will be doing a short unit linked to the pets topic. We will be learning how to look after animals, about animals which would be suitable pets and about animal groups. We will then cover a longer unit on light and dark.

	ICT
	Representing information graphically: pictograms, bar charts; selecting and entering information.

	Geography
	Our main geography focus will be to learn about the local area, but we will be covering some map work on Peru linked to pets and guinea pigs in particular.

	Art
	Topic related art activities




	Design & Technology
	Moving pictures: levers and sliders; using simple tools safely and effectively; designing and evaluating work.

	P.E.
	Gymnastics: travelling with control and co-ordination; linking actions to create a sequence; develop gymnastic skills.

Dance:  responding to music and other stimuli, developing and improving simple sequences.

Games: travelling with, sending and receiving a ball.

	Music
	Sounds interesting: identify way sounds can be made and changed.

Christmas songs

	R.E.
	Believing and Belonging – focusing upon the ways people show they belong to a particular faith.

Christmas and the Christmas story.  

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Getting on and falling out: friendship and working together; listening to others when they are talking; knowing how to be a friend when we have fallen out.


Homework will continue to be given out on Fridays.  Please return folders to the homework tray by Wednesday. Homework will be marked on Thursdays. Our library day is currently a Monday. Please try to ensure your child has their library book available.

Thank You,
Mrs Al-Hassani
Well Green Primary School











